
November 11, 1973 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

It was certainly a peasure to speak to you on the 

phone yesterday. I hope we'll get to meet one of these days. As I 

told you, I am entertaining now, and travel around the country. I 

haven't gotten any farther east than Iowa so far, but it appears as 

tho I will be in New York sometime next month. My agent always tries 

to book me in a circuit when I go on the road, and I asked him to try 

his best to get me into Washington DC after my New York job is done. 

If he is able to do that, I would certainly enjoy seeing you.- 

I was very sorry to hear of your financial troubles. 

My God, it seems like everybody I know is going thru the same thing. 

I just learned that my best freind is losing his beautiful $50,000 

home, here in Lakewood. I hope, more than you might r3alize that you 

have better luck with your new book. I feel very deeply that you 

deserve success in your endeavors to bring truth to the people. It is 

people like yourself who seem to finally get the respect and thanks 

from the people that they deserve long, long after that encouragement 

should have come. 

Coincidentally, after our conversation yesterday, 

a freind who knows of my interest in the Kennedy assassination gave me 

a copy of the November issue of Esquire Magazine. I'm sure you are 

aware of the article there by Bernard Fensterwald Jr. in which mf he 

tells of your fight in the courts concerning the bullets involved in 

the assassination. Since this was the first I has heard of this, I 

would like to know how successful this has been. Also, he speaks of 

yet another organization involved with finding the truth behind the 

President's assassination. Don't any of these organizations offer help 

you, or do you not desire their assistande for one reason or another? 

I sincerely wish there was something I could do. 

Please let me know if there is anything. God,bless you, and the very 

best of luck in your furture work. 

Sincerely:, 
Bill Courtright 
2568 S. Everett #9 
Lakewood, Colorado 

80227  
P.S. Please forgive the delay in my 

mailing this off. 


